Maine South Parents' Scholarship Club JOIN TODAY AT www.msparentsscholarshipclub.org

Welcome Hawk Parents! High School is an exciting time for your child, yet can be a time of disconnect as a parent. The MSPSC is a non-profit 501-c3 organization for all parents that benefits all Maine South students. Our purpose is to:

- Connect, educate and help parents navigate through the stages of Maine South
- Award scholarships to graduating seniors students are evaluated on their involvement in the community, clubs, sports, employment, etc., and not solely on grades

Throughout the club's history, MSPSC has touched the lives of over 1,600 seniors. Last year, 29 students were each awarded a \$1,000 scholarship to help with educational expenses! We could not have had that success without the support of our parent members!

Sampling of activities that have been offered in the past:

- Member Socials
- Informational parent meetings (We partner with MS administration on several events See Parent Academy Schedule)
- Annual Girlfriend Gala Fundraiser (November Date TBD)

Pay dues online via Paypal at our website

www.msparentsscholarshipclub.org

Tax Deductible Membership Levels as follows: \$100 Platinum Member \$75 Gold Member \$50 Silver Member

Name:	Cell Phone:		
Email *:			
Student(s) at Maine South: Freshman	Sophomore	Junior	Senior
*We contact members primarily by e	-mail, so pleas	e provide	your e-mail address.

For more information please visit our website at: www.msparentsscholarshipclub.org Any questions, contact us at admin@msparentsscholarshipclub.org

MSPSC Board President- Melanie Owens MSPSC Board - Nicole Roman, Chris Schilling, Susanne Strotman

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram @MSParentsScholarshipClub